
August 8, 2012 

 

Dear President Zuma, 

 

This letter is a request for you and your country to 
put an end to rhino poaching. While ending the 
practice may seem like a daunting task that 
requires extensive resources of manpower and 
oversight, I believe that the effort is worth it for the 
following reasons: 

 

Rhinos, like all creatures, deserve to be treated 
humanely. 

Poaching is a crime, and poachers should be held 
responsible for their actions. 

Rhinos are endangered and require protection to 
exist for future generations. 

 

Please take active steps to enforce your laws and 
protect these animals. 

 

Sincerely, 

(via email) 

Joan Aycock 

Fayetteville, Georgia, USA 


